February 17, 2021

House Federal & State Committee:

Please note that | am in opposition of HB2199.

Over 30 years ago, when greyhound racing first began in Kansas, livelihoods as well as
mindsets were different. Today, things have changed. We understand that for business choices
and profits to flourish it doesn’t mean that we diminish our ethics and values.

Today you have a choice to oppose HB2199’s entanglement of business and cruelty to animals.

It will be in business owner’s favor to oppose this bill and disassociate dog racing with gaming in
the state of Kansas.

A win for business owner’s will also be a win for man’s best friend.

Thank you for your consideration,

Stacy James ~. v s"&@




